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To the Secretary of State for Transport

I am writing with my objections to National Highways Stonehenge Road Scheme.
National Highways has failed to make any changes to the scheme which take the 2021
World Heritage Committee decision into account or acknowledge that the scheme’s impact

on the proposed western cutting area would be significantly adverse.

It has not fully assessed alternative less damaging routes, eg a southern bypass or a longer
tunnel.

It has not explored alternatives to hard landscaping solutions.
Concern about climate change is increasing all the time and the need to take urgent action

1s now fully recognised at International level. We should be taking action to reduce
emissions, not increase them with polluting road schemes like this.

Linda Pemble
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